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From: Randy Holt [randy1holt@gmail.com]

Sent: Saturday, May 31, 2008 10:22 PM

To: jbuckheit@state.pa.us; IRRC; jrhoades@pasen.gov; musto@pasenate.com; jstairs@pahousegop.com;
jroebuck@pahouse.net; dmilne@pahousegop.com; crubley@pahousegop.com; eerickson@pasen.gov;
andydinniman@pasenate.com

Subject: My Opposition to the Proposed Standard GCA Tests

State Board of Education = § __^
333 Market St. - ^ ^ °° JU
Harrisburg, PA 17126 3 Eg |= |"T]

Dear Mr. Buckheit, and State Board of Education Members, g § ^ ^ji

I am writing to express my opposition to the proposed GCAs. g§g gg <^

g^ = m
I am opposed to these tests because we already test our students in any subjects, including math, readifg and-science-through
the state PSSA exams, mid terms, finals and other college preparatory exams. Our school district graduates 1@% ore«r
Conestoga High School students and 95% of these students immediately enter college and continue on to become exceptional
members of the Pennsylvania professional work force. These are facts that demonstrate the existing proficiency of our school
district's educational curriculum and the dedication and capabilities of the school district educators.

I am opposed to adding another set of tests that are much narrower in scope, because they will require a specific, potentially lower
level curriculum, for a lower proficiency test. Because of this, preparing for these tests will actually be detrimental to my children's
ability to spend time gaining a wider base of knowledge.

I hope you will seriously consider not instituting these additional set of tests as a state requirement for achieving a high school
diploma.

Most sincerely,

Randall Holt
Tredyffrin/Easttown resident

6/2/2008


